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27th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
I am writing to let you know that Mrs Babbage will be taking a sabbatical year leave next academic 
year. As a Trust we fully support staff who wish to take time out to explore other avenues or to 
travel. We recognise the immense pressures that teachers and school staff have faced, particularly 
in the last 2 years. By being flexible with our staff we can ensure that they come back to the Trust 
when ready.   
 
I recognise that any changes to staffing can sometimes cause concern but want to reassure you 
that Mrs Babbage will not leave us until the end of the school year and will work closely with her 
replacement to ensure a smooth transition. We have already started the recruitment process and I 
look forward to sharing news of any new appointments once we have made them.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
  
Mrs L Secker  

 
Head of Academy  
 
 
 
   
 


